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CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PLACE OF BUSINESS IN HONG KONG 

AND 

CHANGE OF TELEPHONE NUMBER AND FAX NUMBER 

 IN HONG KONG 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Kangda International Environmental Company Limited 

(the “Company”) announces that the principal place of business of the Company in Hong Kong 

will be changed to Suite 6409, 64/F, Central Plaza, 18 Harbour Road, Wanchai, Hong Kong 

with effect from 9 April 2020. The telephone number and the fax number of the Company in 

Hong Kong will be changed to (852) 2968 1113 and (852) 2968 1080, respectively, with effect 

from the same date. The website and e-mail address of the Company will remain unchanged. 
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Hong Kong, 3 April 2020 
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